


We would like to take this opportunity 

to send our best wishes of health and safety 

to all of our Goose Valley members around 

the world.  Although we are confined to our 

private spaces, we hope that you have all 

made the most of this valuable time with 

your families.

Even though our country has been on 

total lockdown, we wanted to share 

some updates with you on the upkeep of the 

golf course as well as some news regarding 

the golf industry.

Firstly, we have to thank our

greenkeeper, Wesley Pain and his 

condensed maintenance team for their 

commitment during this time.  Wesley 

has been coming in every second day to 

look after the primary areas of the course 

– the greens, fairways and tees, as well as 

other vital aspects such as fertilization and 

pest management etc.  You will see from 

the pictures attached that the course is in 

pristine condition, ready and waiting for 

you to return for play.  

As far as golf reopening goes, the three main 

bodies in SA golf, (GolfRSA, Club Managers 

Association and the PGA), met with the minister 

of sport last Thursday.  Their proposal, focusing 

on the importance of golf in SA, (particularly the 

need to save tens of thousands of jobs),  and 

the safety precautions needed for each level of 

lockdown was well received by the minister who 

has undertaken to inform us when same will be 

tabled at the National Corona Virus Command 

Council for a final decision to be made.  

We will be holding thumbs and will keep you all updated… 





“The first thing I’m going to do when this lockdown 
is over is head straight to my golf course, take out 
a brand new ball, peg it up on the first tee and give 

it a freedom smack!!

The second thing I will be doing is hitting a 
provisional……”



CONTACT US DURING LOCKDOWN:

Email:
Bookings@goosevalleygolfclub.com
Manager@goosevalleygolfclub.com

You can also find us on :  

http://fb.me/GooseValleyGolfClub 

Website: www.goosevalleygolfclub.com

IMPORTANT REMINDER:

During lockdown and until further notice, NO ONE is permitted, by law, onto the golf 
course, driving range or any other of the facilities at the club.

** EXCITING NEWS ** - OUR NEW WEBSITE WILL BE LAUNCHED SHORTLY…
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